
September 29th, 1914.

A. Dryon Villians, Esq., J. P.,

Provincial Gomez Werden,

Vanceurer, B. C.

Dear Mr. Williams;

I am directed by the Royal Commission on Indian

Affairs to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the

17th, instant, and to request that you will be good enough

to send us a list of the unorganized districts.

I have the honour to be,

31r,

Your obedient servant,

Sec.
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